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Women Hike Duluth Event Rescheduled to August 28 in Hartley Park

[Duluth, MN] - Join your neighbors and friends for the City of Duluth's rescheduled guided hike at Hartley Park! Women and girls of
all ages interested in participating can meet outside the Hartley Nature Center on August 28 at 6 pm.

Please wear comfortable shoes and bring a water bottle. Carpooling is encouraged with the limited parking available. No
registration is required and the event is FREE! Kids are welcome!

Hikers will be trekking to Rock Knob starting from the Nature Center. The hike will take approximately 45 minutes including a stop
at the top to enjoy the view.

This event is a reschedule event from the Tuesday, August 21st date. Questions? Please contact Duluth Parks and Recreation at
218-730-4325. Get updates at our "DuluthParksMN" Facebook page.
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